			March 2022			
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday		Friday	Saturday
PLEASE NOTE: New times for our Wednesday prayer/Bible study and our Men's Group mtgs Both have been moved to 6:00pm! 6 Lord's Supper Annie Armstrong		A. A. Meeting here at 6pm		Men's Group -	Youth will attend 'Sabina' movie at OPC – meet at church at 6:30pm	'Sabina' Movie Night at OPC – 6pm 12 Spring forward 1 hour tonight
Easter Offering begins today and						Men's Breakfast here at 8:30am
Week of Prayer for North American Missions & the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering March 6 – 13						
goes through the end of March 2022		See 03/01	Mid-Week Bible Study at 6pm	See 03/03		
13	14	15	16	17	18	19
Daylight Savings Time Begins Finance Committee Meeting here at 12:15pm		See 03/01	See 03/09	St. Patrick's Day See 03/03		
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
20	21	22 See 03/01	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Mid-Week Bible Study at 6pm CMC Mtg. here	24 See 03/03	25	26
	21 28		Women's Bible Study — 10:30am Mid-Week Bible Study at 6pm		25	26
	28	See 03/01	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Mid-Week Bible Study at 6pm CMC Mtg. here at 7pm	See 03/03	25	26
27 Mid-Annual Mtg. for CVBA – Mike Dalton will teach Adult Powerhouse	28	See 03/01	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Mid-Week Bible Study at 6pm CMC Mtg. here at 7pm 30	See 03/03	25	26

FBCN Family News

www.fbcnewman.org

March 2022

Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org

910 R Street / P O Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 / tim@fbcnewman.org

Spring Forward!

March is the month when we emphasize the **Annie Armstrong Easter Offering**. This offering is for our North American Mission work. We will be showing short mission videos at the beginning of each worship service. We want to encourage you to pray for our church planters. There will be a prayer guide in your bulletin for the week of March $6^{th} - 13^{th}$. We also want to encourage you to pray about making a generous offering, above and beyond your tithe, for the support of these missionaries.

Daylight savings time begins on March 13th. We want to remind you about this so you can show up on time for Sunday School and Worship Services that Sunday.

You may have noticed that our AM Worship Services have been well attended! We praise God for this. Please keep on coming and inviting others to come. We will continue our study, "Faith that Works" from the book of James.

I would also invite you to join us on Sunday evenings at 6pm for "Powerhouse." There are Bible Study opportunities for all ages. The adults will continue our study, "King Jesus Rules" from the gospel of Matthew. Mike Dalton will teach the adults on March 27th. I will be attending the mid-annual meeting of our Association.

We also want to remind you about our Wednesday Night prayer times. Starting this month, we will meet at 6pm. We spend half of the time in prayer and the other half learning about the culture of Bible times. You are welcome at these meetings.

May God bless you as we spring forward in March.

Pastor Tim Rempel

"To God, alone wise, be glory through Jesus Christ forever. Amen." Romans 16:27

Since the beginning of the New Year, we have seen so many blessings from God!

Young people deciding to follow Christ in rededicating their lives to Christ and desiring to follow the commands of Jesus in Baptism! Praise God. We may not always see the hand of God moving but He is, and I praise God for His marvelous acts.

Our calendar is still in the works as we are organizing a few activities with our sister churches, our snow trip is waiting for some good snow and hopefully that will occur here in March! But we will be having our regular discipleship class on Sunday mornings, and powerhouse on Sunday evenings in the youth room.

We will gather to see the movie 'Sabina' at OPC on March 4th at 6:30pm. We are planning our Yosemite day hike on April 23rd, and maybe an A's game as the baseball season is inching closer!

Please encourage our youth to attend and get involved in our Church. They're not only the church of tomorrow...but today!

Serving Him!

Pastor Tim Weimer

In His Loving Service